
This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

From: John Boorady
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Freedom of information request
Date: Friday, March 31, 2023 3:42:54 PM

Hello, 

I hope this email finds you well. Pursuant to the rights afforded to me under the FOIA I am
requesting the water shutoff record for Erie County going back to the first of January 2023.

My name is Johnathan Boorady, the best number to reach me at is 7165129825 and my
email is john@ziloholding.com and my address is 56 rugby rd buffalo NY. 
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